
Pentagon Press Secretary Geoff Morrell said Defense Secre-
tary Robert M. Gates will stay in office for at least another year. 
Secretary Gates has worked to remake the way the Defense 
Department does business and another year in office will give 
him another opportunity to shape the department’s budget.
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DBIDS registration 
deadline nears
All ID cardholders who 

access Dover Air Force Base 
must register for the Defense 
Biometric Identification Sys-
tem at the Vistor’s Control 
Center. To accommodate re-
servists on UTAs, the VCC is 
open from 10 a.m. to noon on 
Saturdays. For the September 
UTA, they will be open from 8 
a.m. to noon and 1 to 4 p.m. 

For more information on 
DBIDS, call (302) 677-2230 
or (302) 677-3102.  

Read the full story at:         
http://www.512aw.afrc.af.mil/
news/story.asp?id=123218344. 

On top of the world
Staff Sgt. James Grove, a 326th Airlift Squadron loadmaster, marshals in a Halver-
son K-loader at 8 Wing at Canadian Forces Base, Trenton, Ontario, Aug. 13. The C-17 
aircrew delivered the piece of equipment to Thule Air Base, Greenland, as part of the 
Canadian Operation BOXTOP, conducted twice a year. Supplies are staged at Thule 
AB and Canadian C-130s Hercules crews then deliver the cargo to Canadian Forces 
Stations Alert and Eureka on Ellesmere Island, Nunavut, 400 miles north of Thule. 
To read the full story, visit:
http://www.512aw.afrc.af.mil/news/story.asp?id=123218034. 

The fitness center will ex-
tend weekend hours from 7 
a.m. to 8 p.m. beginning with 
the September Unit Training 
Assembly, Sept.  11. These 
hours will be in effect for a 
90-day trial period. For more 
information, call (302) 677-
3963.

New fitness center 
weekend hours 

Employer Appreciation Day deadline extended through Aug. 27

Mailroom move
The 512th Communications 

Operations Flight mailroom 
will officially move to Bldg. 
654 (located in the old Wilm-
ington College Trailers, on 
Evreux Street across from Of-
fice Eagle) on Aug 27. Please 
pick up all mail from Bldg. 202 
by Aug. 26. There will be no 
mail distribution Aug. 27. Mail 
will resume Aug. 30. Mailbox-
es, keys and phone numbers 
will remain the same. 

The deadline for submissions for the 512th 
Airlift Wing Employer Appreciation Day 

has been extended through Aug. 27. Employ-
er Appreciation Day is scheduled for Oct. 
2. Wing leadership encourages reservists to 
invite their civilian employers to this annual 
event to showcase what their Air Force Re-
serve employees do on unit training assembly 
weekends. 

The civilian employers will have the op-
portunity to meet with wing leadership, tour 
work areas, learn more about the C-5 Galaxy 
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and C-17 Globemaster III and get a feel for the 
512th AW mission.

Reservists may nominate their civilian em-
ployer for Employer Day by downloading the 
form online at www.512aw.afrc.af.mil and se-
lecting Why Not Nominate an Employer for 
a Flight on the bottom left-hand side. Alter-
natively, they can also e-mail information to 
512aw.pa@us.af.mil by Aug. 27. 

For more details, read the full article at 
http://www.512aw.afrc.af.mil/news/story.
asp?id=123218271.
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